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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Year 4 Portals to the Past Workshop – Invaders and Settlers 

Linked to our Anglo-Saxons and Vikings theme, Year 4 will be visited by Portals 

to the Past to take part in an Invaders and Settlers workshop on Tuesday 5th 

March. The workshop will involve learning about the daily lives of Anglo-Saxons, 

famous battles and weaponry. 

This session is taking place on our normal PE day. As such, no PE kit will be needed 

on the day.  

On the day, children are invited to dress up in the spirit of the workshop. This 

could be as an Anglo-Saxon, a Viking, a Norse or Anglo-Saxon deity (Thor, Loki, 

Frej, Odin, Eostre etc), character from Norse mythology, or as a character from 

Beowulf. Please note, dressing up on the day is entirely optional! 

Thank you for your continued support. We are excited to enrich our learning 

further bringing Anglo-Saxon and Viking Britain to life for the day at Dulwich 

Hamlet! 

Please note: the cost of this visit will be covered by your generous Voluntary 

Contributions. Thank you for supporting the school, enabling us to provide such 

engaging and rich learning opportunities. 

 

Year 4 Class Teachers 

 

 

Ms Gorbutt Rice      Mr Gold          Mr Mulema 

 

 

 


